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Florida Tire
Recyecling, Inc.,

(VIR FACSIMILE TRANEMISSION 407-433-2666)
October 13, 1993

Mr. Joseph Kahn, PE

SOUTBEAST DISTRICT

FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL. PROTECTION
South Congress Avenue, Sulte A

West Palm Beach, FI. 33406

RE: PLAN T0 ACHIEBVE COMPLIANCE
Dear Mr. Kahn,

As we compile the information that you recently requested on behalf
of the Department’s legal staff, I am writing to remind you of our
need to receive as soon as possible answers to or information
regarding the following:

1. The DEP‘s suggested time line for stabilization and financial
security.

2. The DEP’s recommended fire prevention requirements and safety
thresholds fort (a) The period during which stabilization is
achieved; (b) the period following in which full compliance is in
place.

3. BAn answer to our question regarding the confidentiality of
materials we are providing in this process and specifically,
protection of our financial information from potential competitors.

As I have expressed during our two meetings and several telephone
conversations, it will be impossible [or FLORIDA TIRE RECYCLING,
INC, to present a plan that addresses the Department’'s concerns if
we are not made aware of those concerns. While we accept the
responsibility of authoring a compromise solution, we must know the
goals of our partners to the solution.
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It is my hope that you will have answers to and/or information
regarding thesc questions and issues when we meet on Friday.

Skip Rebjnson
FLORIDA TTRE RECZCLING, INC.

cc: James R, indell, Esquire

P02



